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Geraldene Moyle (she/her)
Senior Strategic Projects Manager
City of Portland, Office of Management and Finance
d: (503) 823-5253 c: (503) 865-6387
 

From: John Wix <John_Wix@gensler.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 12:50 PM
To: Moyle, Geraldene <Geraldene.Moyle@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: RE: Clean & Safe Renewal
 
Greetings Geraldene,
 
A quick note to express my support for the renewal of the Clean & Safe initiative.  This
renewal is paramount to the ongoing efforts that will continue the rebound of our City.
 
Thank you!
 
John
 
John J. Wix,  AIA  LEED® Green Associate (he/him/his)
Principal, Managing Director
 
971.277.2370 Main
971.337.0382 Direct
415.766.1793 Mobile

Gensler
811 SW Sixth Avenue
Suite 300
Portland, OR 97204
 

 


